










From: Pappano, Stacy
To: Walden, Cameron
Cc: Tejada, Raul; Caiola, Jeff
Subject: RE: FMC - Groton Utilities
Date: Thursday, August 8, 2019 10:29:49 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Cam,
 
To follow-up on our conversation today, the project you have inquired about does not need to be
submitted for a FMC.  The interconnection work is not related to the DWSRF treatment plant
contract.  The proposed work does not involve State Land or State funding and therefore does not
fall within the regulatory FMC requirements.
 
Best,
Stacy
 
 
Stacy Pappano
Sanitary Engineer 3
Regulatory North / Southeast
Land & Water Resources Division
Bureau of Water Protection & Land Reuse
Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127 
P: 860.424.3362|F: 860.424.4075
 

 
 

From: Caiola, Jeff 
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2019 2:05 PM
To: Pappano, Stacy <Stacy.Pappano@ct.gov>
Subject: RE: FMC - Groton Utilities
 
Do you know anything about this?
 

From: Walden, Cameron <Cameron.Walden@ct.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 1:22 PM
To: Caiola, Jeff <Jeff.Caiola@ct.gov>
Cc: Tejada, Raul <Raul.Tejada@ct.gov>
Subject: RE: FMC - Groton Utilities
 
Jeff,
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I just wanted to follow-up on this item with you, let me know if you want to discuss and I’d be happy
to give you a call.
 
Thanks,
Cam
 
____________________________
Cameron Walden | Supervising Sanitary Engineer
Drinking Water State Revolving Fund
Department of Public Health | Drinking Water Section
410 Capitol Avenue, MS# 12DWS
Hartford, CT  06134
Phone: (860) 509-7333
Fax: (860) 509-7359
After Hours Emergency: (860) 509-8000
Email: Cameron.Walden@ct.gov
Webpage: http://www.ct.gov/dph
 
Let us know how we are doing: Survey
 

    
 

From: Walden, Cameron 
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 2:23 PM
To: Caiola, Jeff <Jeff.Caiola@ct.gov>
Cc: Tejada, Raul <Raul.Tejada@ct.gov>
Subject: FMC - Groton Utilities
 
Jeff,
 
The DPH scoped a project titled Notice of Scoping for Emergency Interconnection between
Norwich Public Utilities, Ledyard WPCA and the Town of Preston in the May 21 edition of the EM.
Groton Utilities agreed to undertake this interconnection project at their own expense without any
state funding, in part, to help secure state grant funding for their Water Treatment Plant which is
undergoing complete rehabilitation and is receiving grant and loan assistance from our DWSRF
Program. The DPH agreed to scope the project since it was indirectly associated with the grant
funding they received for the treatment plant. The scoping notice stated “Although this
emergency interconnection project is not receiving funding from the DWSRF
program, it is being scoped due to its association with state grant funding that the
City received for the GU WTP project.”  In DEEP’s comments to the scoping notice the need
for a FMC was detailed. Groton Utilities has requested clarification on the need for an FMC since no
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state funds are being used for it. Can you confirm if the FMC would apply in this case?
 
Thanks,
Cam
 
____________________________
Cameron Walden | Supervising Sanitary Engineer
Drinking Water State Revolving Fund
Department of Public Health | Drinking Water Section
410 Capitol Avenue, MS# 12DWS
Hartford, CT  06134
Phone: (860) 509-7333
Fax: (860) 509-7359
After Hours Emergency: (860) 509-8000
Email: Cameron.Walden@ct.gov
Webpage: http://www.ct.gov/dph
 
Let us know how we are doing: Survey
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